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ILLINOIS STATE POLICE RELEASES VIDEO FOR OFFICER 

INVOLVED SHOOTING AFTER COLLINSVILLE HOMICIDE 

 

Pana, IL – The Illinois State Police (ISP) Division of Internal Investigation (DII) continues its 

investigation into the discharge of an Illinois State Police Trooper’s duty weapon after the pursuit 

of a homicide suspect wanted in connection with the murder of two women in the Collinsville area 

on April 2, 2022. 

 

In accordance with the ISP’s commitment to integrity and public transparency, the video of the 

event is being made available to the public and can be found by clicking here.  

 

This video is being released after consultation with the Christian County State’s Attorney and the 

families of the deceased individuals involved in the events of April 2, 2022. 

 

This remains an ongoing investigation being conducted by ISP DII and is under review by the 

Christian County State’s Attorney’s Office.  No additional information is available at this time. 
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